
Online School Choice 
For the 23-24 school year 

Students in grades 6-12 for the 2023-2024 school 
year have the option to choose full-time online 
learning at the Cobb Online Learning Academy at 
Cobb Horizon (COLA). 

Beginning March 24-April 7, 2023, enrolling adults 
may request to enroll their student in COLA for the 
2023-2024 school year. 

COLA will share additional information, including 
steps to be completed by the enrolling adult, be-
fore the student is accepted into full-time online 
learning for the 2023-2024 school year.  

Interested families can indicate their choice and 
submit their selection on ParentVUE.  The choice 
window is open from March 24-April 7, 2023.   

Twitter:  @cobbOLAcademy 

FB: Cobb Online Learning Academy 

hƩps://www.cobbk12.org/cobbonlinelearningacademy  

Cobb Online Learning Academy is an online school  
serving 6th-12th grade learners. 

Who Comes to COLA? 

· Families looking for an alternative to the 
traditional school setting 

· Former homeschoolers 
· Students who prefer to learn from home  
· Students with medical needs 
· Students involved in state competitions or 

careers needing flexibility for work  
completion 

· High school students interested in  
Business, Marketing, or Technology CTAE 
Pathways 

Program Highlights 

· High-quality live instruction from certified CCSD 
teachers Monday-Thursday, Help Sessions and 
Field Trips on Fridays 

· Engaging lessons utilizing the latest instructional 
technology, peer to peer interactions, and small 
group intervention and extension activities 

· In-person opportunities including field trips,  
college visits, social gatherings and help sessions 

· Social clubs and academic organizations 
· Flexibility for students needing to complete work 

during non-traditional hours 


